Congratulations! You have been selected to participate in one of the most
premier professional development programs geared toward third, fourth and fifth
grade teachers on enhancing science and mathematics inquiry learning in the
United States the Mickelson ExxonMobil Teachers Academy (MEMTA).

The Mickelson ExxonMobil Teachers Academy includes a partnership with Phil
and Amy Mickelson, ExxonMobil, the National Science Teachers Association
(NSTA) and Math Solutions. These individuals and organizations have come
together to transform the concept of how math and science are being taught in

elementary schools around the world.

You are about to embark on a wonderful journey that will redefine you philosophy
on inquiry based learning. We are excited to have you join us this year for the
2013 Mickelson ExxonMobil Teachers Academy. It is our hope to provide you

with a flawless week of professional development.

The New Orleans Academy will take place at The J.W. Marriott Hotel in New
Orleans, LA from Tuesday, July 9, 2013 through Sunday, July 14, 2013. This is a
residential Academy and all the participants are required to stay at the J.W.
Marriott Hotel the entire length of the Academy.

In order to secure your spot at the Academy, you will need to click on the
link below to complete the Academy registration form. You must complete
the online registration form no later than Friday, April 26™.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2013MEMTANew
OrleansRegistration

Once you have completed the online registration form you will receive a RED
Mickelson ExxonMobil Teachers Academy (MEMTA) Folder in the next couple of
weeks which will include material about lodging, transportation, and how general
Academy logistics will be handled.

We look forward to meeting you. If you have any additional questions or

concerns please contact us at mickelson@nsta.org.




Sherri R. Davis

Program Manager

Professional Development

National Science Teachers Association
1840 Wilson Blvd.

Arlington, VA 22201

Phone: 703-312-9220
Fax: 703-522-1698
sbhracey@nsta.org
www.nsta.org
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